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President’s Message 

Labor day     

Labor Day is annually held on the first Monday of September. It was originally organized to celebrate various 
labor associations' strengths of and contributions to the United States economy. It is largely a day of rest in 
modern times. Many people mark Labor Day as the end of the summer season and a last chance to make trips 
or hold outdoor events. 

Summer is ending with good success!  Last month at the guild meeting we heard information about safety, 

protection, and fast responses.  Thanks Dwane Kelly! 

The North Texas Quilt Show was great as usual; many ribbons and money made for our guild. Thanks to all 

the workers who spent many hours before and after the show. If you haven't been involved, please do next 

year.  We are a stronger guild because of this show!  

Let's support the Irving Museum exhibit starting Sept.17th-Jan. That will be great exposure to the public at a 
wonderful place to visit. Invite your family and friends. 

See you at the next meeting which is Sept. 21st. 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

25 year anniversary for guild  September 98

Blue Christmas 2023 

It is time to start thinking about Blue Christmas at our November 16th Irving Quilt Guild meeting.   The 

Irving Police and Fire Blue Christmas is a project that gives gifts and food to over 400 Irving families 

each Christmas season.  Our contact, Firefighter Bennie Renaud, is no longer on the board of Blue 

Christmas, but he will help in setting up a crew from one of the Irving fire stations to attend our Novem-

ber meeting and accept the gifts that you ladies will so generously give.  In the meantime, keep your 

eyes peeled for NEW items you think Irving children would love to receive as Christmas gifts.  We have 

always tried to provide gifts for older kids, teenage girls and boys. But gifts for a child of any age will be 

appreciated.  I will give you a more specific list in the next newsletter. 

Evelyn Banks   972-252-5290 



IRVING QUILT GUILD – Board of Directors Meeting – August 10, 2023 

Attending:  Susan Holt, Ernestine Chipman, Nancy Norris, Pansy Shehee, Donna Reid, Ginny North, and 

Suzanna Fox. 

Absent: Alene Winn, Gayle Henegar, Shawn Carr. 

This meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Susan Holt, Vice President. It was a short meeting held be-

fore the General Meeting on August 10th due to the Quilt Show opening on August 17th. 

August General Meeting order: Susan Holt started the meeting off with the order of the August General 

meeting. The speaker will give his presentation first, followed by a break, and then the General Meeting busi-

ness meeting. Jackie will start with Sunshine and Shadows, followed by Ernestine with Minutes approval and 

25th Anniversary Exhibit update. Then, Carol Cook and Shawn Carr for the Quilt Show. Shawn will also cov-

er the Anniversary luncheon. Ginny North will then report on Retreats and Donna on Angel Quilts. Show n’ 

Tell and door prizes will end the meeting. 

Retreats: Ginny reported that 21 people have signed up for the Fall Retreat.  

Programs and Workshops: Susan has noticed that workshops have fallen off. October 21st is the next work-

shop on Machine Applique. She will ask for feedback at the General Meeting. 

New Business:   

Ginny reviewed the Guild Bylaws and created a new monthly chart of tasks to help the Guild keep on track 

with required activities. August is the month that the Guild selects a Nominations Chair and receives nomina-

tions for the next fiscal year. She passed out copies. Susan responded that she would ask for nominations 

from the floor for Board officers and committee chairs.  

Donna Reid reported that Holy Family Catholic Church wants confirmation that the Guild will be meeting at 

the Church next year. The cost is $125/month which includes Board and General Meetings; an additional $50 

for workshops. The Board unanimously approved the confirmation. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:25 p.m.  



GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

Date:  August 10, 2023 
Vice President Susan Holt called the meeting to order at 6:55 p.m.  
 
The General Meeting was held on the second Thursday in August because the Quilt Show starts on August 
17th, its normal meeting time. 
 
Program: The guest speaker, Dwayne Kelly, Tarrant County College Police Training Coordinator, started 
off the meeting. He provided some very important tidbits and tips for keeping safe in any situation. It 
comes down to being continually aware of your surroundings at all times. If you find yourself in a situation, 
slow down, say something/tell someone, stay where people are (in large places). He encouraged the at-
tendees to use what they have on them or around them to distract the aggressor, to get the opportunity to get 
away, even using their hands. 
 
Sunshine & Shadows: Jackie Wagner started off the business meeting with Shadows. She asked for a mo-
ment of silence for Sue Gray, a former Guild president and longtime member, who passed away on July 
26th. There will not be a Texas service. Her daughter will be taking her to Oklahoma to be buried with her 
parents. For Sunshine, all were delighted to see Alene Winn in attendance with her husband, Miller. She 
stayed for a little bit to visit. She still has a long road of recovery but is doing well. Susan Holt read a note 
of thanks from her later in this meeting, for all the cards, phone calls and texts. Other notes of Sunshine: 1) 
Jackie’s brother is coming from England to visit and her sister-in-law’s lung cancer is completely gone; 2) 
Shawn Carr’s son is getting married on August 27th; and 3) Jerry Bowen is a great grandmother for the first 
time.  

Birthdays: Everyone sang “happy birthday” to Rachel Brown, Judy Poole, Carol Cook, Wanda Rolf, and 
Sarah Schacht.  

New Members and Guests: There were three guests—Millard Winn, Alene’s husband; Michelle Quarton,  
and Evelyn Moore.  

Board and General Meeting Minutes: Ernestine Chipman asked for any corrections to the July Board 
Meeting or July General Meeting. Both the July Board and General Meeting Minutes were unanimously 
approved, as published in the August newsletter.  

25th Anniversary Museum Exhibit: Ernestine then updated the membership regarding the Irving Archives 
& Museum exhibit for the Guild, providing answers for questions that had been asked during the July meet-
ing. The answers and other updates are contained in a more detailed article later in this newsletter. 

Quilt Show: Carol Cook reminded everyone that Show quilts need to be delivered to the Irving Convention 
Center sometime between 12-4 p.m. on Sunday, August 13th. Submission requirements: The quilts should, 
each, be in a pillowcase and include: 1) a covered label on each submitted quilt; 2) a sleeve on the top of 
the quilt; and 3) name, address, and phone number of the person on each quilt submission. Quilt Pick-up: 
Entered quilts can be picked up starting at 5 p.m. on Saturday. There will be a fine of $10/day for any not 
picked up. She still has $12 tickets that she will only sell tonight. 

Quilt Show Booth: Shawn Carr announced that she will setting up the Booth on Wednesday, the 16th. She 
has priced 800 items. Cash and credit will be accepted. She needs some volunteers for Friday and Saturday 
lunch relief. There will be a raffle basket with the theme around planning a trip in Texas. All the items are 
donated. Tickets are  $1/each, 6 for $5. Drawing will be Saturday at 4 p.m. You don’t need to be present.  

25th Anniversary Luncheon: Shawn handed out invitations for the luncheon to meeting attendees. She will 
mail the rest. Please RSVP to Hospitality Chair, Gayle Henegar, before Labor Day. 

Fall 2023 Retreat: Ginny North announced that payments need to be made NOW for the Fall Retreat, be-
ing held at Red Boot from October 12-15th. Total cost is $305 for the 3 days. She must send the money to 
Red Boot before September 12th. The attendee count is 22, so far, and the minimum required is 25. Please 
mail your checks to either Ginny North or Jerry Bowen. Ginny will email the rules and roommates to eve-
ryone signed up and paid.  



Grandparents Day 

When President Jimmy Carter signed the proclamation creating a National Grandparents Day, little did 
anyone know how it would grow. At the time, Carter said the holiday would recognize "the importance 
and worth of the 17 million grandparents in our nation." 
Barely a generation later, there are now more than 70 million grandparents in the United States.  That's 
a lot of recognition. And a lot of gifts, cards, and flowers, too. 

IRVING QUILT GUILD – Board Meeting – July 13,2023 

2023-2024 Nominations: Ginny North then announced that she reviewed the Guild’s Bylaws and created a 
monthly chart of tasks. August is the month that the Guild should have a Nominating Committee to obtain 
nominations. October is the final election. Judy Poole agreed to be the Nominating Chair again. Susan Holt 
asked for nominations from the floor. The result: Shawn Carr and Susan Holt, for President; Ernestine Chip-
man, for Secretary; Pam Chenault, for Treasurer; Ginny North, for Retreats; Gayle Henegar, for Hospitality. 
Needed: 1st VP of Programs and other committee chairs. Please let Judy Poole know if you are interested.  

Workshops: August and September Workshops: These will not be held because of the Quilt Show and the 
25th Anniversary Luncheon, respectively. A lively discussion followed on why the Guild’s workshops have 
not worked out, with some good suggestions—too many to include here. Let your board members know. 

September program: This will be an “in-house”, Ideas and Gadgets program on Thursday, September 21st, 
at the same location and time with members, Cynthia Gladden and Linda Cole. Attendees will be moving 
around the room at Holy Family. 

October Workshop: The workshop, Machine Applique, will be taught by Kristi Nelson and Janie Merritt on 
October 21st at Holy Family Catholic Church. Anyone interested must sign up and pay the full cost of $40 at 
the September 21st General Meeting or by mail before the workshop date. 

Angel Quilts: Donna Reid awarded 4 points and some Tinkerbell fabric to Jeanne Sullivan.   

Show and Tell and door prizes ended the meeting.   

The Vice President adjourned the meeting at 9:05 p.m. 2023-2024 Nominations: Ginny North then an-
nounced that she reviewed the Guild’s Bylaws and created a monthly chart of tasks. August is the month that 
the Guild should have a Nominating Committee to obtain nominations. October is the final election. Judy 
Poole agreed to be the Nominating Chair again. Susan Holt asked for nominations from the floor. The result: 
Shawn Carr and Susan Holt, for President; Ernestine Chipman, for Secretary; Pam Chenault, for Treasurer; 
Ginny North, for Retreats; Gayle Henegar, for Hospitality. Needed: 1st VP of Programs and other committee 
chairs. Please let Judy Poole know if you are interested.  

Workshops: August and September Workshops: These will not be held because of the Quilt Show and the 
25th Anniversary Luncheon, respectively. A lively discussion followed on why the Guild’s workshops have 
not worked out, with some good suggestions—too many to include here. Let your board members know. 

September program: This will be an “in-house”, Ideas and Gadgets program on Thursday, September 21st, 
at the same location and time with members, Cynthia Gladden and Linda Cole. Attendees will be moving 
around the room at Holy Family. 

October Workshop: The workshop, Machine Applique, will be taught by Kristi Nelson and Janie Merritt on 
October 21st at Holy Family Catholic Church. Anyone interested must sign up and pay the full cost of $40 at 
the September 21st General Meeting or by mail before the workshop date. 

Angel Quilts: Donna Reid awarded 4 points and some Tinkerbell fabric to Jeanne Sullivan.   

Show and Tell and door prizes ended the meeting.   

The Vice President adjourned the meeting at 9:05 p.m.  



25th Anniversary Museum Exhibit Update:  
Deadlines and Volunteers Still Needed 

 
UPDATE on Deadlines:  

August 31st or sooner: Volunteers still needed. Please contact Ernestine Chipman or Susan Holt if you are 
interested in any of the following activities. The 25th Anniversary Committee is scheduled to do a walk-
through of the exhibit and Spark!Lab the week of August 27th. See below for delivery of loaned items.  

1)Spark!Lab: The Irving Archives and Museum staff has reserved 2 Saturdays for Friendship groups who 
want to meet and work on projects inside the Museum's Spark!Lab makerspace—November 11th and De-

cember 9th.  The Cut-ups Friendship group is inviting any member to join them in the Spark!Lab. Please con-
tact Susan Holt.  

2) Docents/tour guides for any community group and school tours: Clare Hulfish, the Marketing Director, 
says that most field trips in the past have been scheduled right before winter break. Three Guild members 
have volunteered, but just in case, the 25th Anniversary Committee needs 2 more.  

3) Block Making Demonstration table located outside the Museum’s Spark!Lab: Susan Grewing has volun-
teered to be one of the members staffing the Block Making table (thank you, Susan!). The 25th Anniversary 
Committee needs at least 2 more. There are no scheduled dates yet for this activity. 

4) Extra label information—by September 1st: Members loaning items should let Ernestine or Susan Holt 
know if they want to include any additional information about their item(s) for the labels on these items—
anything about the materials, style, technique, or any story about it; 2-3 lines maximum. Two members loan-
ing quilts have already provided such information.  

August 31
st

 – September 3rd 

1) Delivery of loaned items: Clare Hulfish says that it would be ideal if members could drop off their loaned 
items either on Thursday, August 31st or Friday, September 1st because they will have a full staff to con-
duct the intake. However, they are okay with Guild members delivering loaned items anytime the week of 
September 3rd. Please let Ernestine Chipman know ASAP after you deliver your items so that she can check 
you off her spread- sheet. 

Hi everyone. The Museum staff is still working on the layout which I hope to hear about soon. They love 
the idea of having the Friendship groups meet in the Museum's 3D Lab and a separate table to demo the 
making of blocks. Their Marketing Director, Clare Hulfish, and I would coordinate which days would work 
for the Friendship group meetings and demonstrations. The Director, Jennifer Landry, suggests Second Sat-
urdays which are free to the public and good days for special programs. The staff would need a couple of 
weeks lead time to market these activities. She and her staff would really like to have some of us be present 
as docent/tour guides for any community group and school tours.  Suzanna Fox has volunteered to be one of 
the docents (thank you, Suzanna!). I am also willing to be a docent but would really like to have some of the 
founding and long-time, active members volunteer as docents, if possible. We would not be doing it every 
day of the exhibit and we could get together, as a group, to create a general text to use for tours. Please think 
about participation in either of these activities or both. Thank you everyone for your support on this.  

Ernestine Chipman 

Secretary - Irving Quilt Guild 

972-670-2020 



On September 11, 2011, Grandparents Day will reach its 32nd anniversary. Like Mother's Day and Fa-
ther's Day, it's a time for family celebration, and a chance to honor the important role grandparents play 
in children's lives. 

Always use a seam allowance of at least ¼”. 

Brown Sugar Caramel Pound Cake  
Ingredients: 
1 ½ cups butter softened 
2 cups light brown sugar, packed 
1 cup granulated sugar 
5 large eggs 
3 cups all-purpose flour 
1 teaspoon baking powder 
½ teaspoon salt 
1 cup whole milk 
1 8oz bag toffee chips (I use Heath) 
1 cup pecans, chopped 
Caramel Drizzle: 
1 – 14 oz can sweetened condensed milk 
1 cup brown sugar 
2 tablespoons butter 
½ teaspoon vanilla extract 

Directions: 
Preheat oven to 325 spray a 12 cup Bundt pan with cooking spray or grease and dust with flour 
Beat butter until creamy. Add sugars beating until fluffy. Add eggs one at a time. In medium bowl, combine 
flour, baking powder and salt. Add flour mix to batter alternately with milk, beat until just combined. Stir in 
toffee chips and pecans. Spoon batter into pan and bake 85 minutes or until wooden pick comes out clean. To 
prevent excess browning, cover cake with foil while baking. 
Let cake cool in pan for 10 minutes. Remove from pan, and let cool completely on a wire rack. Spoon caramel 
drizzle over cooled cake. 

Directions for Caramel Drizzle 
In a medium saucepan combine condensed milk and brown sugar; bring to a boil over medium-high heat, 
whisking frequently. Reduce heat, and SIMMER for 8 minutes, whisking frequently. Remove from heat; 
whisk in butter and vanilla. Let cool for 5 minutes before using. NOTE: Make sure to drizzle the caramel 
while it’s still HOT 



 
LOVE THY BABY… 

need volunteer points? 

Would you consider doing some small quilts 

and or Receiving blanks for us?    Love Thy 

Baby provides all the flannel to sew if your 

stash is short and you want volunteer hours, 

please consider doing small quilts or receiv-

ing blankets for us.  *We provide all the flan-

nel you need; all you have to do is surge or 

do a rolled hem on the 36 x 36 flannel.  

*Small quilts 36 x 36 are completely put to-

gether all you have to do is do the quilting on 

top in the ditch, meandering or x’s.  

Please remember to bring all your Receiving 

Blankets, small quilts and hats back to our 

next meeting. Please make sure you return 

them in the white bag that you took them in 

along with the tag on the bag If you have any 

questions, please contact me. I thank you – 

and Love Thy Baby thanks you.  

Flannel Receiving Blankets—50per bag 10 
points. 
Small Quilts—2 points per quilt 
 

LaCora McSwain 972-255 6233 or 

l.mcswain4@verizon.net 

Angel Quilt Info 
Don’t think I can handle the 100 plus 

temps anymore. I know I’m not the 

only one but I think my brain melted. 

Then the weather man tells us there’s a 

heat warning. Glad you said some-

thing, again, because we didn’t know. And the AC 

unit for upstairs where I sew is not working. 

There were 27 beautiful Angel Quilts collected in Au-
gust.  This brings the total delivered to Scottish Rite 
to 166.  Thank you everyone!  

Jean Sullivan won the Lite Red Raffle worth 4 points 
and some Tinkerbell fabric to start another Angel 
Quilt.  Way to go Jean! 

Wash your hands. Clean hands are good for our fabric 
as well.  

Thank you, thank you 28 times thank you. 

Thank you, 
Donna Reid 214 435-4148       
donna@acdenterprises.com       

October Workshop-----Machine Appliqué-----

October 21, 2023 

Cost----$25  Taught by Kristi Wilson & Janie Merritt 

Place----Holy Family     9:30A.M.-2:30P.M. 

Limited to 10         

There will be a sample and supply list at the Sept. 
meeting. 

Summer is ending with good success!  Last 

month at the guild meeting we heard infor-

mation about safety, protection, and fast re-

sponses.  Thanks Dwane Kelly! 

The North Texas Quilt Show was great as 

usual; many ribbons and money made for our 

guild. Thanks to all the workers who spent 

many hours before and after the show. If you 

haven't been involved, please do next 

year.  We are a stronger guild because of this 

show!  

Let's support the Irving Museum exhibit start-

ing Sept.17th-Jan. That will be great expo-

sure to the public at a wonderful place to vis-

it. Invite your family and friends. 

See you at the next meeting which is Sept. 

21st.  

Thank you so much for the items that were 
made by each of you for the Booth!  Thank 
you for the help! 

Shawn Carr 

Cynthia Gladden will talk about Gadgets for Sewing 
 

Linda Cole will talk & demonstrate about bindings. 
 

It will be divided  so everyone can see & hear.  Tables 
will be offered.  If you have additional 
ideas for the gadgets please bring to this meeting.  We 
plan to rotate between. 

mailto:l.mcswain4@verizon.net
mailto:donna@acdenterprises.com


Quilt Show 2023 

Wow Ladies !!! You continue to amaze me year after year. With your help I believe we may have just had 

the best show ever !!! I do not have the final numbers yet but on the first day attendance was up over 16% 

from last year. And the way you all stepped up to volunteer when needed was wonderful. But most of all 

the quality of the quilts you entered was fantastic. Our guild members took home many ribbons this year 

and Lori Vauble ended up getting the Viewers Choice award on the last day !! Shocker for all of us.  We 

were talking about how the Best of Show or one of the other big winners would probably take that prize 

home – because there were some outstanding quilts there – but the public wanted something different and 

picked what they liked. Congratulations to her!!! 

I hope you had a chance to shop in all the booths and leave your money there. I know my debit card was 

smoking after 3 days of walking around and visiting the booths. And speaking of booths…did you see our 

Guild Booth?????? It was beautiful!! All the items that Shawn and Ginny “asked” us to make looked great 

and the booth was active and crowded all through the show. I even picked up some things for future 

Christmas presents this year. Thanks to all of you we were a success. Thanks to Shawn and Ginny for their 

ideas and effort towards this activity. 

As this will be my last year as a direct committee person on the show board, we still need to continue sup-

porting this show effort by stepping into some of the empty committee seats for next year. You might need 

to work as a co-person for a year so you can learn the ropes before taking over but none of the work is 

overwhelming when it’s shared. I know that Ribbons will need a trainee for next year. Susan Turk wants a 

trainee for layout – computer skills is a must there. And Deborah Kay is taking my place as Chairperson 

for the show next year. She will need a trainee to help her for however long she serves. It is fun to work 

behind the scenes for the show. You meet all the other hard-working ladies from the other guilds and get to 

have fun learning what it takes to plan a show like this. Consider the idea of this opportunity and when the 

call comes out later for volunteers maybe you will step up for one. 

Again…THANK YOU very much for all your efforts and talents. You make me proud every year. 

Carol Cook 

Show Chairperson 2022-23 

BEST SOUTHERN PIE EVER  
Ingredients: 
½ cup of buttermilk. 
1 ¾ cups of sugar. 
2 large eggs. 
3 tbsps of flour. 
A pinch of salt. 
1 stick of butter. 
1 tsp of vanilla. 

Method: 

In a large bowl, mix all the ingredients together until blended then pour the mixture in an unbaked 9 
inch pie shell. 
Sprinkle the top with some nutmeg then bake for 15 minutes in a preheated oven to 400 degrees. Reduce 

the temperature to 350 degrees and bake for an additional 45 minutes. 

Let set and cool completely before serving. 



Misty’s Book Nook        

O’Neal  

Women’s Fiction  

Her sister has been dead for fifteen years when she sees her on the TV news… 
Josie Bianci was killed years ago on a train during a terrorist attack. Gone forever. It’s what her sister, 
Kit, an ER doctor in Santa Cruz, has always believed. Yet all it takes is a few heart-wrenching seconds 
to upend Kit’s world. Live coverage of a club fire in Auckland has captured the image of a woman 
stumbling through the smoke and debris. Her resemblance to Josie is unbelievable. And unmistakable. 
With it comes a flood of emotions—grief, loss, and anger—that Kit finally has a chance to put to rest: 
by finding the sister who’s been living a lie. 
After arriving in New Zealand, Kit begins her journey with the memories of the past: of days spent on 
the beach with Josie. Of a lost teenage boy who’d become part of their family. And of a trauma that 
has haunted Kit and Josie their entire lives. 
Now, if two sisters are to reunite, it can only be by unearthing long-buried secrets and facing a devas-
tating truth that has kept them apart far too long. To regain their relationship, they may have to lose 
everything. 

Hello Red Boot Retreaters,  

I know many of you have been to this retreat center before, but below are just a few reminders:  

If you are cold-natured, bring a jacket! 

Bring your own pillow, there is one on the bed, but you may prefer your own. 

Bring a quilt for your bed.  Each room temperature is separately controlled, but you may still get cold. 

One will be provided, however.  

Bring your machine and a SMALL IRON.  A large iron is furnished but you may prefer your own. 

Cutting boards are available to check out or you can bring your own. 

You will each have 2 tables; one is adjustable, the other is not.  This can eliminate bringing your own 

sewing table for your machine. 

Any special dietary needs must be brought with you.  Good meals are available, but Red Boot is not set 

up for any special dietary needs. 

There is a Keurig Coffee Maker, but K cups are not provided. So be sure to pack them if you prefer K 

Cup coffee.    

There is a refrigerator and icemaker furnished, along with continental breakfast.  Coffee and Tea are 

also supplied but any other food or refreshment is up to you. 

DO NOT ARRIVE BEFORE NOON! 

We have 23 ladies going so I hope you are all planning to have a good time and get lots of quilts made! 

I will be emailing room and work assignments as we get closer to the date!   If you have any questions, feel 

free to call me at 817-797-8729.      Ginny North 

 



Friendship Groups 
Guild members are cordially invited to join a sewing group for fellowship, growth, and stitching. 

Most groups have room for new members. 

Threadpickers 
 

Threadpickers meets at Saint Mark's Episcopal Church which is at the corner of 6th St. and O’Connor on 
the second Thursday of each month, from 10 am to 2 pm.   
 

If you are looking for a friendly daytime group, please meet with us at St Mark's!   You can “Brown Bag” 
your lunch and bring your drink or choose one of the restaurants in downtown Irving.  
Bring a project to work on and be ready for a couple of hours of friendship and good conversation. 
 

For more information, contact me!   Cynthia Gladden  972-790-9024  

Material Woman 
(Second Monday – 3-6 pm – Holy Family Church) 

 Material Women’s meetings are at Holy Family in the Gym building now from 3-6 or when we get tired of 

socializing.  We meet the 2nd Monday of each month.  What will we work on?   We’ll meet at Holy Family 
and work on a pattern we haven’t decided on yet. You can bring your own project. All are welcome. 

Donna Reid 214 435-4148      donna@acdenterprises.com 

Frayed Knots  
(Second: Monday 1:00PM – 6PM) 

The Frayed Knots meet on the 2nd Monday of the month.  The next meeting will be September 11 at 121 S 
Story Rd, Irving, TX.  (Grace Pointe church Annex building across the street). We will be there from about 
1 o’clock until we decide to leave. 

We celebrate the completion of another successful Quilt Expo and our Ribbon Winners!  

Please bring your Pizza Box to exchange. Only four more months and it will be time to put it together.  

Carol is planning a new project for 2024. 

Mark your calendar: September 11 is the day for friendship and fun. 

Mae Harless   214-683-4920     

The Cut-Ups 
The Cut-Ups will meet on the first Thursday, September 7th, at 6:00 P.M. at the gym building of Plymouth 

Park Baptist Church.  We had a well-attended meeting in August and got to see many lovely projects of 

our members.  See you soon. 

Evelyn Banks    972-252-5290 

mailto:donna@acdenterprises.com


 

Officers  

President: 
      Alene Winn 

1st Vice President: 
    Susan Holt 

 2nd Vice-President: 
   Ginny North   

Treasurer: 
   Jerry Bowen 

Secretary: 
Ernestine Chipman 

Chairpersons 

Angel Quilts: 

   Donna Reid    

Audit: 

   Deborah Kay   

Door Prizes: 

   Pansy Shehee   

Historian: 

   Nancy Norris    

Hospitality: 

   Gayle Henegar    

Keeper Quilts: 

   Janie Merritt 

Love Thy Baby: 

LaCora McSwain 

Membership: 

    Suzanna Fox 

Newsletter Editor:         

     Judy Poole   

Nomination: 

       Judy Poole   

Parliamentarian:     

     Ginny North 

    Quilt Show: 

   Carol Cook 

Patrotic Quilts: 

   Carol Cook 

Sunshine & Shadow/ 

Welcoming: 

   Jackie Wagner 

Webmaster: 

   Susan Turk 

Officer’s Meetings 
 

The Officers and Committee Members 
meet the second Thursday of each month at 
Holy Family Church Campus 2323 Chey-
enne, Irving We meet at 2:00 and everyone 
is welcome. 

Membership 

Current Members           64 

New Members                0 

Meeting Attendance       27 

Guests                3 

Total attending               30 

Long Arm Machine Quilters 

Linda Cole  214-727-4397 

Janie Merritt   469-644-2867 

Linda Scott   972-986-7890 

Bonnie Sloan   972-252-8067 

Susan Turk   214-236-7975 

Deborah Kay  817-881-0069 

OUR NEW MEETING 

LOCATION IS 

HOLY FAMILY 

CHURCH –  

2323 CHEYENNE ST.  

IRVING 75060 

 

    
 

September 

 Birthdays 

13 Nancy Paul 
23 Cynthia Gladden 
24  Sandra Beissel 
30 Gail Walsh 

 

 

 

Prevent appliqué from shifting. For 
machine appliqué, Linda suggests 
using a small spot of washable fabric 
glue to hold the pre-fused appliqué 
shapes in place before pressing them 
to the background. 

 
 



September 2023 

9/14/23 Officers Meeting 2:00 pm Holy Family Church 

9/21//23 Guild Meeting 6:30 – 9:00 pm Holy Family Church 

2nd Monday Frayed Knots 1:00 - 6:00 pm Grace Pointe Church Annex 

2nd Thursday Threadpickers 10:00 am – 2 pm Saint Mark’s 

   2nd Monday Material Women 3:00 –6:00 pm Holy Family Church 

1st Thursday 
 

Cut-Ups 5:00 – 7:30 pm Plymouth Park Baptist Church 

IRVING QUILT GUILD MISSION STATEMENT 

Promote fellowship among persons interested in all aspects of quilt mak-
ing.  Preserve our quilt-making heritage and traditions.  Participate in quilt

-related projects that are of service to our community. 

 

Please visit our website  

to learn more about the IQG!  

www. IrvingQuiltGuild.com 

 

Irving Quilt Guild 

The Quilting Press newsletter 
is published monthly for the 
Irving Quilt Guild, a not-for-
profit 501(c)3, volunteer  
organization founded in 1998. 

Newsletter Deadlines 
Please submit all newsletter 
contributions, letters, reports, 
black & white photos, prepaid 
advertisements, etc. to the 
editor at judyp343@tx.rr.com   
 
All ads must be prepaid, cam-
era ready, and fit the size re-
quirement. Ads received after 
the deadline will be included 
in the next month’s publica-
tion. Deadline for publication 
is the third Thursday of each 
month for the following 
month’s issue. 

 

Advertising Rates: 

1/8 pg (3.5X2) $3/mo; $8/3 
mo; $15.25/6 mo; $30/yr. 

 

1/4 pg (3.5X4.5) $5.75/mo; 

$15/3 mo; $29/6 mo; $57/yr. 

 

/2 pg (7X4.5) $11/mo; 

$29/3 mo; $56/6 mo; $110/yr. 

Irving Quilt Guild 
P.O. Box 154291 
Irving, TX 75015-4291 

    

September 21 Meeting Remind-

ers: 

  

• Items for Show and Tell 

 Angel Quilts 

 Patriotic Quilts 

 Love Thy Baby Items 

• Food & Drink – ---water 

 


